
 
 
 

 
First Annual Shredding Event 

April 27, 2019 
 

Our first event for 2019 was a huge success; we want to thank everyone who gave 

generously! Thank you to Ryan from Eco Shred for destroying hundreds of pounds 

of old paper records and helping us raise funds for local charities. 

 

 

*The NFCAR CF is a Connecticut corporation exempt from Federal income tax under Section 501of the Internal 

Revenue Code; a 501(c)(3) corporation. Contributions made to the foundation will be deductible under Section 

170(c)(2) of the Internal Revenue Code. 
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